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Maricela Hernandez

Subject: FW: Bill Davis - Valmar Median

 
From: bdavismrs@aol.com <bdavismrs@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 12:40 PM 
To: Alicia Weintraub <aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com>; David Shapiro <dshapiro@cityofcalabasas.com>; Fred Gaines 
<fgaines@cityofcalabasas.com>; James Bozajian ‐ External <jrbozajian@earthlink.net>; Mary Sue Maurer ‐ External 
<maureredge@gmail.com>; Raymond Taylor <rtaylor@cityofcalabasas.com>; ealbrecht@financialpointe.com; 
ctdavis1@aol.com 
Subject: Bill Davis ‐ Valmar Median 

 
 

Dear Madam Mayor and City Councilpersons: 
 

Subject: Valmar median improvement 
 

I contacted you previously expressing my opinions on the Valmar median 
improvement project.  I just reviewed the Staff report that will be presented 
at the September 23, 2020 meeting.  The Staff’s two design proposals seem 
to be very reasonable with one very minor comment.  The annual 
maintenance costs seem to me to be higher than I would have guessed.   
 

While I think that either of the two designs would look very nice, my first 
choice would be Exhibit B, the all succulent design. 
 

I have one other related comment about the two roundabouts on Paul 
Revere Drive.  I hope that, as part of this project, something can be done to 
improve the appearance and maintenance of them also. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Bill Davis Sr. 

mhernandez
Typewritten Text
ITEM 6 CORRESPONDENCE

mhernandez
Typewritten Text




